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As an Oregonian with no person transportation, who lives in an area with poor public 

transportation infrastructure and who works graveyards, requiring in-person voting 

would make voting nearly impossible for me and likely hundreds of other Oregonians.  

 

We are proud to have had some of the best voter turnout in the nation in past 

elections and don't want to see that change. 

 

Please do not support SB 210. 

 

Keep Oregonians voting! 


